
 

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

Bob Miller from RJM Conveyor Services for the past 3 years has been contracted to complete the QA 
on Alcoa’s overland conveyor belt splicing. In this �me working with Bob, he has always conducted 
himself professionally and has an excellent knowledge of conveyor belt splicing and flaking. His 
communica�on, aten�on to detail and supplying documenta�on of the QA is of the highest 
standard. 

Bob always has a “Can do” a�tude and is very flexible to the requirements of the work scope to  
ensure the work is completed on �me and budget.  

Bob is Alcoa’s preferred belt splicing QA Inspector, and I would highly recommend him to others 
seeking a professional in his area of exper�se. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Michael White 

Fixed Plant Mechanical Project Supervisor 

Alcoa Huntly Mine 

0439 307 412. 


